December Newsletter

Ms. Diltz's T1st grade

200 W. Broadway West Memphis, AR 72301
Web: Lahamilton_2018@yahoo T: 901-647-6639

Dear Parents,

Merry Christmas! | hope this Christmas and upcoming New
Year will be wonderful and fulfilling! Now, as far as the 2 weeks
we have will off, let us start 2021 with a BANG!!!

The first grade will start with a fun activity of recognizing different
snowflakes shapes. Students will print, fold, and cut to make
colorful snowflakes. We will begin in a creative blizzard setting with
making marshmallow cocoaq, by using tissue paper and cotton
balls. These activities will help observe their fine motor skills.

What are we learning?

Reading: The importance of recognizing long “e” sound and
punctuation.

Writing: A Short story, Storytelling, recognizing character, main
idea, sefting and the ending.

Math: tens and one's place, number bonds and number
sentences

Upcoming
Events

December 3

PTO meeting @46PM

December 10

Students visit library 10:00AM-
11:00a0m

December 18

School Celebrating 2020(A
party) “A New Decade”

Important
Announcement

Parents, please have Pink
Palace forms turned in by
December 1+,

Please be sure tfo send vour
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More Important News

Reading Workshop

Parents, please ask your child at home about the powers they
have learned. All students are encouraged to have “Super
Reading Powers.” Read for 20-30 minutes each day and night. This
workshop will improve read-aloud, sounds, develop early literacy
skills, and imagination with a spark of curiosity.

Reminder:

Parents be sure to dress your
child with appropriate clothing
for the cold weather, especially

for any outdoor
activities/recess.

In the
Community

Ribbon Cutting of Chick-fil-A

Bring the whole family out for
fun and giveaways. Starts @
SPM.

2020 parade

The 2020 parade October 26"
@ 4PM. It will feature bands,
creative floats, food, and
entertainment.




